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CPhI South East Asia 2020 to be postponed  

Dear participants, 

Informa Markets - the organizer of CPhI South East Asia, has decided to postpone the event originally 
scheduled for 4-6 March 2020, with the new dates confirmed for 1-3 July 2020 at IMPACT, Muang Thong 
Thani, Thailand. 

We continue to monitor the developments of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) which first emerged from 
Wuhan, China in December of 2019. We have been adhering to the precautions and safety measures as 
recommended by government authorities, as well as the World Health Organisation (WHO) and are taking 
their guidance and recommendations seriously. 

After careful consideration and consultation with Ministry of Health, Thailand, it is with regret that we 
announce that CPhI South East Asia, originally scheduled on 4-6 March 2020 at IMPACT, Muang Thong 
Thani, will be postponed in line with the efforts by the local authorities. Please accept our apologies for any 
inconvenience caused by such postponement. 

M. Gandhi, Group Managing Director (ASEAN Business) and Vice President, Informa Markets in Asia, stated 
“We continue to remain in constant communication with our key stakeholders, and, after much discussion 
and consideration, in light of the uncertainties created by constantly evolving situation, we have taken the 
difficult decision to reschedule the event. We have not taken the decision lightly, the interest of our 
customers and staff is always our top priority.” 

Any exhibitor contracts and payments made for CPhI South East Asia will carry over to the revised dates.  
Our CPhI team will reach out to you and all parties regarding further logistics and planning. We sincerely 
hope that you understand that this decision is being made in the interest of both buyers and sellers in the 
region, who would better benefit from attending the show on the new dates. 

Finally, we wish to thank those who participate and support CPhI South East Asia and we greatly appreciate 
your patience and understanding with our event postponement. We look forward to welcoming you to 
Thailand in July 2020 for CPhI South East Asia. 

Please contact Nureen.c@informa.com  if you have any questions or concerns.     
    

Yours sincerely, 
The Organizer 
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